Sydney Russell Primary School Newsletter Issue 37 Friday 6th July 2018

Forthcoming School Trips - Dates

Please take note of the following upcoming school trips.

Year 2

Old MacDonald's Farm Friday 13th July 2018

Paying for School Trips

Please make sure you check your parentpay accounts and pay any <u>outstanding payments</u> for school trips. If you do not have a parent pay login please contact Mrs Alam at Reception. It is important to pay/contribute to school trips as unfortunately, if not enough payments are received the trip may be cancelled due to lack of funds.

Sun Safe

While the sun is present we would like our children to enjoy the warm weather safely.

Children may bring **named** sunscreen to school but must be able to apply the cream themselves. Alternatively, please apply sun cream to your child before coming to school. Please provide protective clothing such as wide brimmed hats and uv sunglasses for your child to wear while they are outside.

Children should also bring refillable water bottles to maintain hydration.

Safeguarding

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our ongoing Safeguarding commitments we ask that those parents whose children travel to and from school unescorted continue to remind them to always keep their personal belongings safe and out of sight, particularly if they have valuable items.

End of Term



School Ends on Thursday 19th July at 12.00pm Re-opens on Tuesday 4th September 2018

After school Clubs

Next week will be the final week for **ALL** after school clubs. There will be a new rotation of clubs when we return in September.

Questionnaire

Thank you to all the parents who responded to our recent after school club questionnaire. Your views and opinions are important to us.



Aspirations Week



The week beginning 9th July 2018 will be **Aspirations Week** at the primary.

On **Monday** it will be a non-uniform day and we encourage children to come to school dressed as the professional they aspire to be when they are older; for example a lawyer, a nurse, a pilot, or even an astronaut! There will be a prize and certificate for the "best dressed" in each class.

Attendance Ladder Winners

Cedar Class

Congratulations on achieving 99.1% attendance for the week ending 29th June 2018